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Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Kristin Hower  

Address 
14170 River Road 
Newburg, MD 20664 

Phone 
3016437813  

Email 
kristincotner@hotmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
Masks don’t work. Look at our neighboring counties … St. Mary’s and Calvert…. Mask free for the past few months and we have two 
deaths in the past 7 days and they have none. Our county has .198%, a 7 Day running average of cases. Calvert has .128% and Saint 
Marys has .207%. These counties both do not wear masks and have a statistically insignificant number of cases in comparison to 
Charles County. People who want to wear masks should wear them. Those of us who don’t, should not have to wear them. If people 
have a sense of security and want to wear them, let them but don’t micromanage the rest of us and take our rights away. County 
commissioners have ZERO authority here. You are not a public health agency. The governor has authority and has lifted mask 
requirements. You are hurting Charles County small businesses if you reinstate this mandate. Enough damage has been done. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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